


Finally, the nature of this area has always been residential with areas of remnant bushland, one 
a few such areas available to the community across inner Darwin.  A broader vision for Darwin 
should logically see adequate planned development to match the growth needs of the 
community.  It however should also realise the value to the community, and t he unique 
circumstance and opportunity of such land in a capital city context.  Other Australian capital 
cities are now implementing expensive programs to ‘re-claim’ or ‘re-engineer’ green open 
space, both in formal and informal environments.  The current proposal at Richardson Park 
does not take into account the impact on Ludmilla Creek and the potential loss to the community 
of this unique inner city natural resource. 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide views on this development proposal. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Christopher Capper  

Secretary, Ludmilla Creek Landcare Group 

11/11/2015 


